
 

 

 

 

 

 
                               
 

 

The City of Calistoga C/O Erik V. Lundquist 

Brian Arden Winery Development Proposal 

 

Hello Erik, 

  I’m writing this letter in regards to a project in Calistoga. The 

property located at 331 Silverado Trial in the northeastern portion 

of the city. I have talked with (Archaeological Services, Inc.) Jay 

Flaherty about our concerns and discussed with him. 

 

  The parcel on the Westside of the proposed development parcel, 

that has a building on the southeast corner of that property has 

unearthed burials and artifacts on it. This was approximately 2 ½ 

to 3 years ago. Our Chairman was pretty upset about this when he 

found out and has talk with that property owner about what had 

happen and why weren’t we informed.   

 

 This is a very sensitive area. So, as you can see we are very 

concerned about this area.  Any ground disturbances and 

excavations to be done on the property at 331 Silverado Trail for 

future development should have some monitoring and a discovery 

clause put into effect. 

  Please feel free to contact us with any questions and concerns, 

thanks, take care and be good. 

 

Vincent Salsedo – Tribal Council Member / 

                              Cultural Resources Manager 

vincents@mishewalwappotribe.com 

Office - 707-284-1060 

Cell    -  707-342-8393 
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